
                 

14 December 2021 

 

Dear Practice Managers, 

 

Your practice now has access to the new multidisciplinary flexible staff pool provided 

by Lantum and funded by BSW CCG.  If your practice is not yet signed up to 

Lantum, you can sign up with this link:  

 

https://info.lantum.com/bsw-pm-sign-up-0 

 

What is Lantum? 

 

Lantum is a healthcare workforce platform that aims to unite all clinicians with their 

healthcare organisations, so that they can deliver the best patient care. 

 

What are the benefits for my practice? 

 

Practices will be able to: 

 

• Build resilience and fill more shifts by sharing resources and accessing 

a larger pool of staff. 

• Negotiate shift rates directly, saving time and staffing costs. 

• Save money by removing recruitment agencies – using Lantum is 

completely free. 

• Reduce time spent on admin with e-pensions and online invoices. 

 

We are now looking to add clinicians to the flexible staff pool including GPs, Practice 

Nurses, ANPs and ACPs, as well as Administrators and Receptionists and we have 

put together the following email for you to send on to them please.  

 

Dear _________, 

 

BaNES, Swindon and Wiltshire CCG has partnered with workforce 

management software provider, Lantum, to create a multidisciplinary flexible 

staff pool and promote resilience across our region. You can find out more 

about the new staff pool on the BSW Training Hub website. 

 

If you would like to join the pool, please use the link below and follow the 

steps as detailed: 

https://info.lantum.com/bsw-pm-sign-up-0
https://bswtraininghub.nhs.uk/


 

1. Create your own profile and join the new BaNES, Swindon and 

Wiltshire Primary Care Flexible Staff Pool through this staff sign up link 

https://info.lantum.com/bsw-staff-sign-up-0. 

2. Click ‘Sign Up’. 

3. If you do not already have an account, please select ‘I don’t have an 

account’ and input your details in full. 

4. If you do already have an account, please select ‘I have an account’, 

then log in and select ‘Join this bank’. 

 

Clinicians will need to upload some core documents to have your profile 

verified by Lantum’s Clinical Governance Team.  Click ‘My Account’ and 

‘Upload Documents’, then upload the following: 

 

• CV 

• DBS (enhanced) dated within three years 

• Passport 

 

When prompted to do so, you’ll also need to upload your payment details. 

Payments for sessional work are always remitted by Lantum and for a 1.5% 

commission fee, you can opt in to be paid the next working day after you raise 

your invoice. 

 

Please see the sign up page for support on how to operate your account, and 

be sure to download the Lantum  app on the App Store or Google Play after 

you’ve created your account on your desktop. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

_________ 

 

 

If you have any queries, please contact Rachel Cooke, Primary Care Flexible Staff 

Pool Project Lead at BSW CCG on rachelj.cooke@nhs.net 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

 

 

BaNES, Swindon and Wiltshire CCG 
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